
 
 

November 17, 2022 

 

Town of The Blue Mountains 

Box 310 

Thornbury, ON   N0H 2P0 

Attention: Mayor & Council 

 

Dear Mayor, 

 

Agriculture remains the #1 industry in Grey County and most of its residents are directly or 

indirectly involved with some aspect of this important industry. This is what makes an active and 

enthusiastic Farm Safety Association very important! 

 

Thank you for the donations we have received in the past.  Along with our poster contest for 

grades 1-8, we participated in; the Ag Fair and local fairs, and we handed out safety bags at our 

fairs. We try to educate the public through brochures, educational tools for children and adults.  

Once again, the Grey County Farm Safety Association would like to request your organization’s 

support in the form of a donation.  Please consider sending a cheque made out to the Grey 

County Farm Safety Association and help make a difference in rural Grey County.  

 

We have a very dedicated group of individuals on our committee, if not for them we would not 

be able to organize and attend so many events in our community.  Thank you for sending Andrea 

Matrosovs to assist us on our committee. We are hoping you continue to appoint a municipal 

representative to assist us and support our organization. We meet bi-monthly at the Grey County 

Agricultural Services Centre in Markdale. If you wish additional information, please don’t 

hesitate to contact me. We thank you in advance for your continued support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Paul McQueen 
Secretary of Grey County Farm Safety Association 
Phone 705-444-8056  greycountyfsa@gmail.com 

794692 Osprey-Clearview Townline, Singhampton ON N0C 1M0 
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